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Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We have had another busy week here at St. Peter’s Bratton! 

Learning conferences have been taking place throughout the week and it has been a pleasure welcoming 

you into school to look at your child’s learning this term and to have your discussions with their class 

teachers. Some of you also spoke with class teachers over the telephone. I hope you enjoyed these and 

found out about the super work your child has produced so far this term. We thank you for your support 

and feedback. 

Today is Children in Need Day. The children were invited to dress in bright colours and/or spots and they did 

not disappoint! My assembly this morning was a sea of Pudsey’s! I was able to award many house points 

for children showing our school rules of ready, respectful and safe. Thank you for your kind contributions to 

the Children in Need Charity. We managed to completely fill our Pudsey with coins. We have been very 

impressed with your creatively colourful outfit choices today! 

This afternoon we also welcomed parents to come and view the children’s work from the Art Experiences 

Day. The learning focus was portraits, and I am sure you will agree that the work on display this afternoon 

was fantastic! It was a joy seeing so many of you in class sharing your child’s artwork. Year 3 even had 

parents having a try at drawing a Picasso inspired portrait! 

Next week is looking like another busy one. Year 6 have a trip to Cosford on Tuesday and on Thursday we 

have a new reception in take day. 

Wishing you a very happy weekend and thank you again, for your on-going support. 

 

Mrs Oakley 

Acting Vice Principal 
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Children in Need 2023! 
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Year 4 have had a busy start to the new half term! We have been enjoying the introduction to our new 
subjects for this half term are excited to see where they take us.  
 
Art 
We enjoyed looking at the artists Shaun Tan and Laura Carlin in art last week, particularly as Laura Carlin 
was the illustrator on the illustrated version of The Iron Man (a book we enjoyed in English at the start of 
the year). We became art critics and really thought about what we liked and potentially disliked about their 
work and why, and attempted to determine the medium they were created in. This gave us insight into 
what we would like to apply to our own illustrations and look forward to continuing our unit on ‘Visual 
Storytelling’ in the style of manga as the unit continues.  
 
History  
In History, we impressed Miss Keane and Mrs Crooke with our recall of prior learning about ancient 
civilisations (Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age, Shang Dynasty China, Indus Valley Civilisation, Ancient 
Egypt, and Ancient Sumer). We then began exploring our new topic of Ancient Greece by exploring the 
crucial periods during this time.  
 
French  
We have begun our first units of French and have been enjoying recalling our prior knowledge of the days 
of the week in French, the months of the year and French numbers. 
 
English 
We also started a new English unit last Monday and have written some incredible description linked to our 
new book - Frindleswylde. We wrote poems using figurative language to describe a wintery scene and used 
fronted adverbials of place when writing a setting description from a bird’s-eye view. We have begun to 
make inferences about the main character - Frindleswylde - and have started to wonder if maybe he isn’t 
as cold-hearted as he seems and just wants a friend to keep him company!  
 



 

 
 
PSHE 
We had fun wearing odd socks on Monday for Anti-Bullying Week and enjoyed exploring when banter 
turns to bullying and how we can make a stand against bullying. We then produced some very powerful 
poems showing solidarity against bullying!  



 

 
 
Maths 
Last week, we began our first unit on multiplication and division and Miss Keane and Mrs Crooke have 
been impressed at how quickly year 4 are picking up our new times tables. Don’t forget Times Table Rock 
Stars will be perfect for supporting learning at home during this unit!  
 
Miss Keane, Mrs Crooke and Mr Edge would like to thank parents for their generous contribution of 
cardboard and recycled materials this week for our Art Experience Day, we were inundated! We hope you 
enjoy our showcase of our work this afternoon and can really see the theme of ‘Who Am I?’ represented in 
our wonderfully unique portraits!  
 

Year 5 

This week Y5 have been very busy. Today, we’ve had a lovely end to the week with our art day which 
involved creating clay models. The children are all very proud of their work. 



 

    

   

   

 

 

 

 



House points 

 

This week Caer Caradoc 

 

315 

Haughmond 

 

357 

Stiperstones 

 

267 

Wrekin 
 

315 

So far this 

term... 
607 669 514 610 

 

Well done, Haughmond! 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Date Event 

Friday 27th October Wrap Around Christmas Holiday Club – bookings open 

Tuesday 21st November Year 6 Cosford Trip  

Thursday 23rd November New Intake Open Day – Book Sessions see website 

Sunday 26th November Messy Church – Wrockwardine Village Hall 

Tuesday 28th November Year 5 Early Islamic Civilisations Workshop 

Friday 8th December Christmas Disco – all school – Friends Event 

Tuesday 12th December Carol Concert – School hall 2:15pm 1R1, 2R2, 4G2, 6O2 

Wednesday 13th December Carol Concert – School hall 2:15pm 1R2, 3G2, 4G1, 5O2 

Thursday 14th December Carol Concert – School hall 2:15pm 2R1, 3G1, 5O1, 6O1 

Friday 15th December Nativity – School hall 2:15pm Reception 

Friday 15th December Wrap Around Christmas Holiday Club – bookings close 

Monday 18th December School Christmas Disco 3:15 – 4:30 – School hall 
Reception (wear party clothes to school) 

Tuesday 19th December School Christmas Disco 3:15-4:30 – School hall Years 1 
and 2 (wear party clothes to school) 

Wednesday 20th December School Christmas Disco 3:15 – 4:30 – School hall Years 3 
and 4 (wear party clothes to school) 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas lunch for pupils – details to follow 

Thursday 21st December  School Christmas Disco 3:15 – 4:30 – School hall Years 5 
and 6 (wear party clothes to school) 

Monday 25th December Christmas holidays 

Monday 8th January  Spring term begins 

Thursday 11th January Year 3 Dogs Trust Workshop – details to follow 

Wednesday 20th March Year 4 visit to Wroxeter 


